
 

From:  

Val Valo  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

More freeways is never the answer. Public transportation is what is needed now. My son doesn't have a 
car and it takes him two hours to navigate by bus to come near tualatin where I live. Other countries 
have amazing public transit systems and we are so behind its embarrassing. More cars and more 
freeways is never the answer.  

 


